Dear Families,

This is the most difficult letter I have had to written to date. Please know that I am thinking of you all and missing my students terribly. This is such a time of uncertainty but one thing is for certain, I LOVE AND MISS my kiddos and we will all get through this. I am grateful for your support and if you need anything please reach out to me through REMIND APP, email (Ireile@Ifcsd.org) or home phone (3159850874) I'd love to see those cute faces and hoping to FaceTime anyone who has the capability! The BHA family is ready and willing to help in any way possible so please reach out to any of us at any time!

Included in this packet is review work, writing handbook, Scholastic News and Time for Kids magazines. There is math with money and time that we just began and the kids learned in small groups or first grade, if they are uncomfortable doing it, please disregard. This packet does not need to be returned. I have also included your child's password for IXL and AR, these links are on our BHA webpage under BHA Links for use. Other useful sights are Starfall.com, PBS kids, ABC mouse, funbrain.com, abcya.com, storylineonline.net and arcademics.com .If anything at all, I highly recommend reading books and practicing math facts.

In closing, please be healthy and take care of one another. Nobody could foresee this happening, and the most important thing is loving your family and keeping everyone safe. Sending all my best, please reach out to me at any time!

Lisa Reile